
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
To:   Mike Eames, Ron Craft and your entire crew
  Rocky Mountain Raceways
 
From:  The New family and our staff
  Firebird Raceway
 
 
It’s been quite a run over the past five decades. Rocky Mtn. Raceway
has helped take the lead in so many aspects of the greater Intermountain 
Region racing scene. We have been grateful as your neighbor’s to the north 
to establish such a positive and lasting relationship with your entire team, 
which certainly includes your
others. 
 
It’s hard to put into words, but we have been proud and respectful of our 
alliance between both our two motorsport’s facilities. We can’t thank you 
enough for all the things you’ve done for us, and there 
going literally back to the beginning.
 
Considering both RMR, originally rec
Firebird opened the same year 
times, amazing experiences and a connection between o
has persevered through the “best”, “worst” and even the “ordinary” times.
 
On behalf of all of us in the New Crew
western Idaho and beyond
the future. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P.O. Box 1398 – Eagle, Idaho 83616 
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It’s been quite a run over the past five decades. Rocky Mtn. Raceway
has helped take the lead in so many aspects of the greater Intermountain 
Region racing scene. We have been grateful as your neighbor’s to the north 
to establish such a positive and lasting relationship with your entire team, 

your racers, your fans, your crew and countless 

It’s hard to put into words, but we have been proud and respectful of our 
our two motorsport’s facilities. We can’t thank you 

enough for all the things you’ve done for us, and there have been many, 
going literally back to the beginning. 

Considering both RMR, originally recognized as Bonneville Raceway
Firebird opened the same year – 1968, it has been a remarkable run of good 
times, amazing experiences and a connection between our two markets that 

persevered through the “best”, “worst” and even the “ordinary” times.

On behalf of all of us in the New Crew and all your friends up here in 
western Idaho and beyond, we want to wish everyone the very best on into 
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